COMPTROLLER DIVISION
UNITED STATES ARMY AMMUNITION DEPOT
TROIS FONTAINES
AP0 287

AEZAVT-CP 250/44 2/ June 1960

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

T0: Mr Michel TANGUY
Comptroller Division
Management Branch
USAAD-TF, APO 287

Your suggestion concerning the drawing and use of posters to empha-~
slze the "Operation Searchlight" has been approved and utilized at this
installation.

Eventhough your suggestion was part of your job responsibilities,
the work you accomplished was far above what was requested. I should
like to thank you for the excellent job you have done and the good publi-
city you made with the posters.

I should like to express my appreciation for your efficient partici-
pation in our program,

LAWIS KANDEL
bac
Comptroller



